
Dear Parent or Guardian:

I am writing to tell you about an exciting program the district is conducting in partnership 
with United Way of Northwest Illinois.

This program is called the It Takes a Village Reading Mentor Program.  We have selected 
your student to participate in the program and they will be meeting weekly with a 
Volunteer Reading Mentor. The Reading Mentor will work with your child in Reading, and 
Math and other academic projects as directed by your student’s classroom teacher. 

We will assess your student’s progress using their MAP scores and will share your 
student’s scores with the United Way. United Way uses the MAP scores to measure the 
success of the program. Your students name will not be used, only your student scores 
will be used to show your students progress and the success of the program. 

By signing the attached Release of Information you give FSD145 permission to share 
your students MAP scores with United Way for grant reporting purposes only. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about the program!

Sincerely,


